
  

 
 

Hello! 
  

I am contacting you on behalf of the North Lake Music Boosters.  
On November 17, 2017, at Cavelero Mid-High School, we will be hosting our 
Annual Dinner Concert and Raffle. This event raises money to benefit the almost 

300 students in the band and choir programs at North Lake Middle School.  
 

I am hopeful that you will be able to provide us with either a sponsorship 
donation or an awesome item to be used in our raffle! Last year, we had over 
500 attendees and were able to raise over $8,000. We appreciate being able to 

support and showcase local businesses at our event.  
 

100% of the funds raised by the Boosters will be used to support the Music 
Program at NLMS. Program needs include sheet music purchases, instrument 
purchases and repair, benevolent scholarships, and performance costs.  

 
NLMS Music Boosters is a registered 501(c)3 with tax id #26-3820592.  

A raffle donation receipt is available if needed. 
 
Thank you very much for your time and consideration! 

 
Kindly, 

 
 
NLMS Music Boosters 

2202 123rd Ave NE 
Lake Stevens, WA 

98258 
 
nlmsmusicbooster@gmail.com 

425.218.0656 
 


